
The Global Business & Microfinance  

Internship Program in Nepal 

The Global Business & Microfinance Internship Program is an opportunity for students to work 

with top tier institutions associated with The Grameen Bank. Students live and work in Nepal, 

giving them the chance to gain global and real world experience. Past interns have actively 

engaged in the local community while conducting research on various policy ideas to promote 

entrepreneurship and microfinance opportunities in Nepal.  

This program is made possible through a partnership between the Grameen Bank & Trust and 

the George Washington University, Elliott School of International Affairs. Both undergraduate 

and graduate students are encouraged to apply. Applications will be accepted on a rolling basis 

for the summer, fall, winter, and spring periods. 

Apply at https://blogs.gwu.edu/gw-grameen 

For questions and more information, contact:  

Dr. Jane Ives 

Director, Grameen Bank & Trust NGO Student  

Internship Program 

Email: jives@gwu.edu   

Phone: 617-953-9430 


